
Division Advisory No. 015, s. 2025 
August 29, 2025 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,     
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001      

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsaragani.com)  

PARTICIPATION TO ONLINE MENTORSHIP PROGRAM FOR PROJECT DUGONG 

With reference to the letter from the ASEAN-Japan Young Environmental 
Leaders Network dated August 20, 2025, Supreme Student Leader Government and 
YES-O officers and members are encouraged to participate on the Online 
Mentorship Program of Project Dugong: Developing Urgent Guidance  for Oceans 
Navigating Generations, a project which aims to develop young environmental 
leaders situated along or near Buayan-Malungon River Basin and the Sarangani 
Bay Seascape. The online mentorship will be conducted every weekends for 3 
weeks starting September 6, 2025 or as may be decided by the project management 
team. Interested student leaders may access the registration and application 
through this link: https:/bit.ly/45Smrzb  

or scan this QR code 

All interested Student Leaders may participate in the training on a voluntary 
basis. All concerned are also expected to coordinate with their respective SSLG and 
YES-O teacher-advisers for guidance and technical assistance. 

For inquiries, contact: 

Junellete D. Mabunga 
Youth Formation Coordinator 
DepEd – Schools Division Office, Capitol Compound 
Maribulan, Alabel, Sarangani Province 
Mobile phone number: 0945-407-1437  
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